Arnott, Jacqueline

From: Planning

Sent: 14 May 2020 21:38

To: Planning

Subject: Comments for Planning Application P/20/0469

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.

Comments were submitted at 9:37 PM on 14 May 2020 from Mr MARK KELLY.

Application Summary
Address: 15 Dunedin Drive East Kilbride G75 8QQ

Sub-division of garden ground and erection of a two
storey detached dwellinghouse

Case Officer: Morag Neill

iick for further information

Proposal:
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Customer Details

Name: Mr MARK KELLY
Email: ]
Address: 1A INGLEWOOD CRESCENT WESTWOOD EAST KILBRIDE

Comments Details

Commenter ;

Type: Neighbour

Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application
Reasons for

comment:

Comments: Further to the application of a 4 storey dwelling being
built on land at 15 Dunedin Drive, i would like to confirm
my objection for this going ahead as i simply cannot see
why in any of the points for building it are valid. Clearly
all the reasoning as to why it should be opposed, have
already been put across in previous neighbours
comments.

As the build will be almost directly be affecting my
family, as it will be built right across the road of which we
have 2 small children 3 & 5 years old who play up in
down the road at where the numerous flow of
construction traffic would be expected. So my immediate
concern would be from the safety point.

I would have thought that it would be simply better for
the owner to simply extend the exisiting property. Again
its quite clear that this build would not blend in with the
existing layout of Dunedin Drive/Inglewood Crescent and
will set a precedent that would not be wise with the
current character of the area and not what the vast
amount of people who stay here would neither like or
expect to be passed.



